Fountain of
LIVING WATERS

INDIAN MISSION

Dear Wings of Faith and Feed The Children Ministries, August 12, 2015

We received vour recent delivery of backpacks and school supplies for the White Mountain
Apache children here in Cibecue via truck and wanted to express our sincere thanks and appreciation
for your contribution. The Lord will bless those that bless the poor, and we know that God will bless
you for your great generosity, in many wonderful ways!

The school supplies and backpacks and will be blessing many Apache kids. So, again, thank you
so much, and thank you from the Apache people. Also, the boxes of trail mix and soup mix will help us
replenish our empty food bank! God bless you!

Sincerely,

P.O. Box 801216 Cibecue, Az. 85911-0126



